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Frodsham Festival – Saturday 25th November 2023                                       21/11/2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have now been given the time and meeting point to join our Festive Parade. Our meeting point 
is Sign 9 - Kingsway Left hand side. We are closer to the front this year so  
not as far to walk! The road closes at 5:30pm and the parade starts 
at 6:00pm. We will meet at 5:30pm to get the children ready on the float and 
give out the lanterns and props that the children will be carrying. We need to be  
in place by 5:45pm ready to shuffle forward with everyone else once in position.  
The parade starts at 6:00pm and will finish where Marsh Lane meets Main  
Street. Children can disembark the float by the railway bridge / Castle Park. 
 
Children will need to be accompanied by an adult as part of the parade whether they are on 
the float or walking with the lanterns. School staff are not responsible for the children on 
the day. 
 
The theme this year for all groups is ‘Let it Shine’ and we have chosen ‘Wish upon a Star’. If you 
happen to have any fairy wings, flower garland headbands, fairy lights, wands - please wear them. 
You could accessorise with glittery / jewelled hair and faces, anything to make us shine and light 
up the parade! We will be making some wands in school also. 
 
We encourage as many children and families to walk in the parade with us and join us on the float, 
the more the merrier, let’s really represent our fantastic school! 
 
Don’t forget if you are joining us to sing as part of our choir, we are meeting at 2:35pm by the 
stage at the Leisure centre ready for our 2:45pm start.  
 
We look forward to you joining us on Saturday 25th November. 
  
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Curtis. 

 
 

 


